A PIONEER, ICONIC TEACHER AND REVERED MENTOR

It is with great sadness we mourn the loss of Professor Sir David Todd (1928 - 2017).

He was our Pro-Vice-Chancellor, Head of Department of Medicine and Emeritus Professor in Medical Faculty. He was a loyal and dedicated alumnus who brought immense kindness and humility to everything he did.

He will be remembered as a key member of the Morrison Hall Rebuilding Campaign. His remarkable legacy will carry on through the Paul and Margaret Todd Scholarship for Medical and Nursing Students named in memory of his parents, and the David Todd Professorship in Medicine established by his students and friends.

His legacy will endure.



